
From: C Gibson  
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2021 7:01 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Subject: Re: PRE/ACCC/C/2020/184 - Party concerned's comments on preliminary admissibility 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Thank you for the document you attached from DEFRA. 
 
Please accept the attached two documents from myself for the deliberations of the Committee at the 
69th meeting this week: 
 
1) My response to DEFRA's argument and 
2) Communication B 9material developments since Communication A was submitted). 
 
I would appreciate it if you could forward to the Chair and the Panel prior to tomorrow's meeting, if 
possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Christine Gibson 
 


